
 
 

Initial Two-Mile Pond Report Released by City of Santa 
Fe 

 

The City of Santa Fe Public Works Department has released the initial Two-Mile Pond 
Report after monitoring by contractor John Shomaker &Associates, Inc. (JSAI). 
 
The assessment evaluated the condition of the wetland using both remote and field-collected 
data.  
 
These monitoring efforts help to evaluate the impact of changes in stream flow conditions 
and track the health of the riparian system, which is crucial for maintaining biodiversity and 
ecological balance. 
 
Click here to download the report. 

 

 

https://santafenm.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a0d122c6ae3f4fe2717a984aa&id=26afd05003&e=447a572290

